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Ocean Network Express (“ONE”) is pleased to announce the upcoming enhancement of the AP1 

service as effective from February 2025. The service will also be renamed as PS7, as one of 

Transpacific products featuring the following rotation.  

  

Rotation Details: 

Asia - Pacific Southwest 

Haiphong - Cai Mep – Shekou – Xiamen – Taipei - Los Angeles – Oakland – Shekou – Haiphong 

  

The new PS7 is specifically designed to offer a more dedicated connection between South East Asia, 

South China and US West Coast ports. With this enhancement, the service will provide you increased 

stability and faster transit time to serve your shipping needs.   

The effective voyage will be from Wan Hai A15 E004 departure from Haiphong on February 13th. 

Please also find the new Service map of PS7 HERE. 

 

For queries, please contact our local office for assistance (https://www.one-line.com/en/standard-

page/booking-contacts). 

ONE continues its best efforts in offering comprehensive coverage and greater service quality to 

customers as “Your Number ONE Shipping Partner”. 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/106/all-years/all-months
https://www.one-line.com/sites/g/files/lnzjqr776/files/PS7%20Service.pdf
https://www.one-line.com/en/standard-page/booking-contacts
https://www.one-line.com/en/standard-page/booking-contacts

